The IASFAA Conference Program Committee met via conference call on July 31 at 9:00 am. 

Members Present:  Shelly Brimeyer, Aaron Steffens, Chad Olson, Matt Brown, Gisella Baker, Amy Gaffney, Mary Jo Smith, Karen Snyder, Pam Perry, Joan Meyer

Shelly pointed out that the conference calls are scheduled now and everyone should have received e-mails on dialing in.

It was stressed that we need to get stuff ready to go out on the web ahead of time since it takes about 3 weeks once we give it to Tracy Havener for ATAC to actually post it.  We will plan to send out more PR on the conference again in 2 weeks including information on the hotel again and a tentative list of sessions.  We will target this to be out in an e-mail by August 17.

Session Reports:

Aaron contacted Dave Bartlett and his is willing to do a Federal update, 2 sessions of Year Round Pell and a session on DL Conversion if desired.  Aaron is still working on John Deere for a general speaker.

Mary Jo contacted the IG Office in Chicago and it sounds like they are no longer wanting to do a general session, but it sounded like we might get a presenter from the KC Region VII Office.  Mary Jo is supposed to hear back from someone either in Chicago or KC.

Mary Jacobsen – Working on the loan issues session with Heather.

Jennifer Schroeder – Working on the social networking for greenies

Entertainment for the conference was discussed.  Due to previous lack of participation by a large audience, it was decided that an informal game night will probably be held.

Joan wants us to be thinking of and e-mailing her with questions that can be used as topics for lunch conversations on Thursday of the conference.

It was noted that we need to recognize John Parker at lunch on Thursday for his receipt of the MASFAA Region Award at NASFAA in July.

Our next conference call will be Friday, August 14 at 9:00 a.m.

